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Good evening, Directors, and buenas tardes to everyone listening in this evening. 
  
This has been a dramatic and 
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welcome students back to school buildings. And really, if you consider spring break, we are now 
down to eight business days to land all of this.  
 
There is still much to do. But we will be ready. We know it is safe for us to re-open for in-
person, or a hybrid, of virtual and in-person learning. 
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